
COVID-19 Notice 
CHSU is committed to providing students, faculty and staff with an environment where learning continues to thrive. CHSU 
continues to closely monitor the ongoing Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic. Our top priority remains the 
health, safety, and well-being of our community, on and off campus. Having said that, none of us can guarantee what shape 
COVID-19 will take, and none of us –including CHSU – can guarantee a COVID-19- free environment. It would be 
disingenuous to suggest otherwise. Taking steps to minimize the risk of COVID-19 infections (or any other spread of disease) 
at CHSU is a shared responsibility and CHSU cannot do it alone. Every member of our community – including you –must do 
their part. This means adhering to national, state, and local health guidelines and requirements, and adhering to those 
measures CHSU deems safe and appropriate for its campus, as set forth in CHSU’s Student COVID-19 Prevention Program 
as it may change from time to time (available on the CHSU website). You are required to comply with the requirements of the 
CPP. In complete transparency, then, you understand that if you return to the physical campus of CHSU there is a risk you 
may contract COVID-19 and while we hope everyone remains safe and healthy, we cannot categorically guarantee that this 
will not happen. 

More information and available resources on COVID-19 can be found on the CHSU website. 
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https://chsu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Stu_CPPG.pdf
https://chsu.edu/coronavirus/
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